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INTERNET/ONLINE SAFETY SECTION 

E-Safety Week 
Tuesday, 7th February is E-Safety day. During next week children will continue their learning about on-
line safety which they will share with other year groups during our special worship on Friday, 10th 
February. Attached to this School News we have included ‘12  Top Tips for Building Cyber Resilience at 
Home’ which you may find useful when thinking about internet security in your home. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
Friday, 3rd February - Inspire Day - NSPCC Number Day 
Children may come to school dressed in a number/maths related themed costume if 
they wish for a suggested donation of £1. There will be raffle tickets for sale to win a 
maths game at £1 per strip, and we will be running 10p stalls for the children to take 
part in. All monies raised will be donated to the NSPCC. 
 

Friday, 3rd February  - Year 6 Leaver’s Party Parents’ Meeting at 2.00pm in the Library 
Parents and carers of children in Year 6 are invited to the first meeting to discuss arrangements for the 
Year 6 Leaver’s Party for their children. 
 

Monday, 6th February - Parents Support Group Meeting in the Library at 2.30pm 
Parents and carers are invited to join us for a get together with other parents and carers for an informal 
chat over tea/coffee and cake. 

 
Tuesday, 7th February - E-Safety Day  
 
Thursday, 9th February - Founder’s Day Service at St. Mary’s Church at 9.30am 
Parents and carers are invited to join us for our Founder’s Day Service on Thursday, 9th February at 
9.30am at St. Mary’s Church in Eastry. 

 
Thursday, 9th February - Year 3 & 4 Swimming at the Duke of York’s Royal Military 
Swimming Pool - LAST LESSON 
 
Friday, 10th February - Open Classrooms 3.00 to 3.20pm 
Parents and carers are invited to visit their child’s class from 3.00 to 3.20pm to see some of the work 
they have done this term. You are then asked to leave the classroom at 3.20pm and wait on the 
playground for the children to be dismissed at 3.25pm 
 



Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Sarah Moss 

Headteacher 

SCHOOL WEBSITE 

On-Line Safety Help and Support 
Our school website has lost of useful tips, information and links to help you to keep you and your  
family safe on-line which can be used to support the children’s learning about internet safety next 
week. On this page we have gathered together many useful links to various support guides specifically 
aimed at primary school aged children. There are links to the major games console providers such as X-
Box and Nintendo for advise on how to set up parental controls. We also have links to various on-line 
safety quizzes for children, and social media guides for parents. 
If you have any concerns about your child’s safety on-line please do let us know. 

OTHER NEWS 
Covid Vaccine Update 
The autumn booster dose for those who are 50+, immunosuppressed and everyone (including 12- to 17-
year-olds) who live in a household or are in regular contact with someone who is immunosuppressed 
offer closes 12 February 2023. If you are in this category, wish to have the booster but haven't yet taken 
up this offer, please ensure this is arranged before the deadline. 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Week commencing  6.2.2023 

MONDAY   

Ballet (3.30 to 4.15pm) Yes 

TUESDAY   

Dance Club (3.30-4.30pm) Yes 

Home Learning Club (with parent) 

(3.25-4.00pm) Yes 

WEDNESDAY   

Creative Station (3.30-4.30pm) Yes 

Netball Club (3.30-4.15pm) Yes 

THURSDAY   

Singing Club (8.00-8.35am) Yes 

Multi-Sports Club (3.30-4.30pm) Yes 

FRIDAY   

Football Club (3.30-4.30pm) Yes 

OTHER SCHOOL NEWS 
 
Cake Sale for Starfish Malawi 
On Friday, 24th February, as part of our links with Starfish Malawi, we will be holding a cake sale after 
school to raise money for our partner school, Kaphatenga Primary School in Malawi. It will follow on 
from a worship that the children will have had that week about the charity. The cake sale will be run by 
the school council and we would be grateful to receive donations of cakes and biscuits on the day for 
the sale.  




